
Public Works Department 
400 E. Main Street 

Cottage Grove, OR 97424 
_______________________________________________________________ 

 
(541) 942-3349 
FAX 942-1267 

E-Mail: publicworks@cottagegrove.org 
 

July 14, 2022 
 
 

NOTICE DATE CHANGE FOR CHIP SEAL!! 
 
 
RE: S. River Road and E. Main Street Chip Seal Projects 
 
 
Dear Property Owner: 
 
 
The City of Cottage Grove has contracted with Sierra Santa Fe Corporation to Chip Seal S. 
River Road from W. Main Street to Harrison Ave and E. Main Street from 10th Street to 
Gateway Blvd. Chip sealing on River Road will be performed on July 18th and 19th and E. 
Main Street on July 20th. Please expect and plan for 15 to 20 minute delays on July 18th 
and 19th. On July 21st and 22nd Sierra Santa Fe will be applying sealant to the road with a 
product called Liquid Road. Please expect and plan for delays from 1 to 2 hours as the 
sealer dries on E. Main Street July 21st and on S. River Road July 22nd. City staff will be 
on site to assist cars in entering the roadways. See attached map for reference of the 
scheduled work for S. River Road and E. Main Street.  
 
Please call or email with questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Faye Stewart 
Public Works & Development Director 
541-942-3349 
pwdirector@cottagegrove.org 
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